March 6th, 1936

Dear Dr Noble:

I am having a small farewell dinner for Mr Harada on Tuesday March 17th at the Osburn Hotel. I am not sure of the hour yet, whether it will be six or seven o'clock, but I will let you know. I hope that you can come.

Very cordially yours,

Mrs Gertrude Bass Warner

March 6th, 1986

Dear Dr Noble:

I am having a small farewell dinner for Mr Harada on Tuesday March 17th at the Osburn Hetel. I am not sure of the hour yet, whether it will be six or seven o'clock, but I will let you know. I hope that you can come.

Very cordially yours,

Hrs Gertrude Bass Warmer